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20th October 2023 
 
 
Dear Parents and Carers of children in Year Six 
 
RE: Isle of Wight – Payment Amount Change 
 
We are excited that all Year Six pupils will be attending our residential trip this year. 
 
I am writing to you, as I had initially quoted a total cost of £300 per child.  I have recently been 
informed by the Isle of Wight Experience that a planned activity is now no longer available.  For 
that reason, I have selected an appropriate alternative, resulting in an £11 increase in the 
overall cost of the trip.  
 
The total cost of the trip will now be £311 per child.  This will cover accommodation, food, and 
all activities.  
 
Further details of the itinerary will be provided nearer the time.  If you have any questions, 
please do not hesitate to speak to me. 
 
Yours sincerely 
 
 
 
Miss Gursoy 
Year Six Lead 
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